
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  All of Reception – fantastic behaviour on their school trip 

Year 1    - All of Year 1 – fantastic behaviour on their school trip 

Year 2    -  Grace and T*-F* 

Year 3    -  Geneva-Graice and Olivia 

Year 4    -  Connor and Georgia 

Year 5 –   Ava and Chloe 

Year 6 -  Oliver and Viganth 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 12th June 2023, was 98.1%. It’s been a fabulous week 

for all classes. Well done 😊 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 5 99.6% 

2nd Reception 99.1% 

3rd Year 1 98.2% 

 

 

Pastoral Therapy Animals 

You will remember that on Monday we advised you of pastoral changes in September 

and our intention to have guinea pigs in school as therapy animals. In the last few weeks of this term, we are 

having a STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) week whereby the children will be 

involved in working together to design the following: 

• Guinea pigs habitat – shelter outside (investigating materials – waterproofing/heat protection) 

• Materials suitable for the inside of their housing  

• Food types 

• How often to clean their houses 

We are also planning to have a ‘Name the Guinea Pigs’ Stall at our Summer Fayre, so please look out for this 

next weekend.  
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Tennis Tournament 

Eight enthusiastic pupils, from Year 3 and Year 4, enjoyed a wonderful day at the Spalding Tennis Club on 

Wednesday. The day began with some warm-up games designed to develop their confidence and skills in using 

a tennis racquet and ball. The children then played individual games with each of their scores contributing to 

their team’s result. As the day progressed, our two teams were winning or drawing in more of their games and 

were, quite rightly, delighted with their improving skills. All eight children showed excellent effort, 

perseverance and sportsmanship throughout the day: they were a delight to be with. Well done, Team 

Thurlby! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Reminder: Violin Lessons 

Mrs Beavis, our Music Lead at Bourne Westfield, has been working hard to secure violin lessons for our 

children. As a result Mrs Penny Stevens, a local musician, has been in contact with us offering lessons 

to our children during school time. In the first instance, in order to gage the level of interest 

could you please email enquiries@th.keystonemat.org by Monday 19th June to advise if this is 

something your child would like to do. We can then arrange next steps. Thank you. 

 

Year 6 

Gala Dinner 

Please forward £5 payment per parent/grandparent to the office and complete the Google form by today:  

https://forms.gle/gFJf7h2iaGx5woWW7   

Spalding Bowl 

£11.00 payment by Friday 14th July please. 

Singsation! 

£5.75 payment by Friday 23rd June please. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

Adult Mental Health First Aider 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Thursday 22nd June -  Sports Day -  KS1 10.00am  KS2 – 1.30pm (Please see Parentmail sent 

today for more details) 

Friday 23rd June -   Reserve Sports Day 

Saturday 24th June -   PTFA Summer Fayre 1-4pm, Lawrance Park, Thurlby 

Tuesday 4th July -   Year 6 Roots to Food Gala Dinner (evening) 

Wednesday 5th July -  Singsation! at Theatre Royal, Lincoln. Particpating children to Bourne 

Westfield @ 8.45am 

Thursday 6th July -  NO FOREST SCHOOL TODAY (Transition morning) 

Sunday 9th July -  Thurlby Runs 

Tuesday 11th July -   LAST SWIMMING SESSION TODAY 

Year 6 trip to Bourne Academy ‘Little Shop of Horrors’ 

Thursday 13th July -    Last Forest School today 

Tuesday 18th July –   Year 6 End of Year Performance (evening) - details to follow 

Wednesday 19th July -   Year 6 trip to Spalding Bowl 

Thursday 20th July -   Rocksteady Concert – confirmation details to parents via Rocksteady 

Friday 21st July -   End of Term 6 
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Summer holiday activities 

 

Please see the event link below for information and tickets  

 

https://www.facebook.com/events/236842685729595/ 

 

https://www.facebook.com/events/236842685729595/

